
 
 

CAYSP COCKTAIL PARTY 
August 4, 2022  

5:30-7:30 PM on the lawn at CYC 
 

Please join us on Thursday, August 4, 2022 for a cocktail party ahead of the Wooden 
Boat Feeder Race. Enjoy wine, beer, and an assortment of delicious hors d’oeuvres, meet or 
reconnect with other racers and members of the Camden Yacht Club while supporting CAYSP’s 
mission to deliver affordable sailing instruction for everyone. CAYSP is the summer youth sailing 
program that is operated by the Camden Yacht Club. 
 

Tickets are $25 per person and proceeds from ticket sales will benefit CAYSP. Last year, 
thanks to your generosity, we raised enough funds to purchase two cubes for our youth sailors. 
This year, with your help, we are hoping to raise $5,000 toward the purchase of a coach boat 
for our program. 
 

The Camden Yacht Club and its members are delighted to welcome the Wooden Boat 
Feeder Race Fleet and hope you will join us for an evening of fun and excitement.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


